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Delegate to ETOP 

Unifor Education Technical Office Professional (ETOP) Council took place April 23 and 24 
at the union’s National office in Toronto, with its biggest turnout yet. The conference was truly 
outstanding, and the effort that went into bringing it all together was nothing short of remarkable. 
Emily Heikoop ETOP chairperson and the executive team, Jodi Corby, Simar Walia, Mike Kisch, 
and Martin Melanson, went above and beyond, delivering an impressive two-day lineup of 
speakers who both engaged and educated the audience. This was truly one of the best councils 
Unifor has to offer. From bystander intervention training to managing documents with AI, from 
in-depth discussions on tariffs and the transition of workers, to addressing workplace tech 
violence and organizing strategies, ETOP covered it all. The addition of a strong focus on 
cybersecurity was also timely and essential. An incredible and inspiring event! 

I move to adopt my report. 
Maryellen McIlmoyle  
Unifor Local President  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


